
Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028

Telephone: 213/463-1629

S PA C E S September 17, 1987

Ms. Jane 6 i lmo r

Chair-Art Department
Mount Mercy College
1330 Elmhurst Drive N.E.
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402

Dear Ms. Gilmore,

Please consider this a quick note.

We, of course, would like to be of help to you in the preservation of
archi tectural s i tes in Iowa.

There is no specific formula to accomplish this but in this initial stage
we can be useful by suggesting some questions to be asked, and material,
people, and information that needs gathering.

Enclosed is a SPACES survey form, and some information about SPACES'
philosophy, activities and membership. As a good administrator I would
like to suggest that the Art Department and/or library become an
institutional member to help us to help you on this most worthwhile
project.

We would appreciate a minute description of the sites, their status and a
copy of the filled out forms. Once you get running we can do a story in our
newsletter to solicit other help, information and publicity for your
project

How did you hear about us?

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r
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